
GSRC 2024 Minutes of the Election of Officers 

28th October 2024 
 

Committee Meeting Election of Officers  

Monday 28th October 2024 

Present: Dave Goodridge, Colin Jackson, Clifford Rowland-Jeffers, Alan Lavelle, Helen Rees, 
Gavin Hoe, Vic Skier, Jennie Lindfield, Mark Oakes  

Apologies: James Truman  

 

The following Grantham Squash and Fitness Centre committee positions unanimously agreed 
by the committee: 

 

Chairman - David Goodridge  

Vice Chairman - Mark Oakes  

Treasurer - Colin Jackson  

Secretary - Helen Rees  

Squash Chairmen  - Colin Jackson & Mark Oakes  

House Chairman - Vic Skier  

 

No new members for the committee. 

This concludes the election of officers.  

 

Next committee meeting: Monday 18th November 2024 at 6pm.  

Any items for the agenda to be submitted by Wednesday 13th November.  

 


